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Dear Mr. Andrews: PMKreutzer

SUBJECT: DIESEL GENERATOR RELIABILITY - GENERIC LETTER 84-15

In my July 2,1984 letter on the above subject, I requested operating
reactor licensees, pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f), to furnish specific
information no later than 90 days from the date of the letter. I also
specified that I would consider an extension of time for submittals if
a proposed schedule and justification for delay were submitted within
45 days from the date of my letter. By your letter dated August 6,1984,
you requested a time extension until December 15, 1984. You stated that the
extension is necessary due to manpower constraints, the time needed to
collect, verify, and analyze the data, and the time required to formulate
future plans. Accordingly, pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f), you are requested
to furnish, under oath or affirmation, the requested information not later
than December 15, 1984.

This request for information has been approved by the Office of Management
and Budget under Clearance Number 3150-0011, which expires April 30, 1985.

Sincerely,

OrtWnst signed by:

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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